
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Thank you for your participation in our Cool Keeper energy management program.  
 
Keeping you informed 
According to our records, you received a White-Rodgers smart 
thermostat as part of your enrollment in Cool Keeper.  
White-Rodgers has notified us that the battery in the thermostat 
may leak, presenting a potential hazard. 
 
The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission has approved a 
battery removal plan by White-Rodgers to ensure the battery does 
not present a hazard. 
 
Please read and follow the instructions on the enclosed safety notice, and perform the 
modifications to your thermostat as soon as possible. You can also find the instructions at 
rockymountainpower.net/coolkeeper. Then, complete and mail the enclosed postage-paid card or 
register on the Web at www.regcen.com/thermostat when you have removed the batteries from 
your thermostat. 
 
The battery only controls the clock function of the thermostat in the event of a power outage, so the 
thermostat will continue to operate without the battery. 
 
If you have questions or would like more information, please call 1-888-624-1901 or visit the 
websites listed above.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your efforts to help reduce energy use in Utah. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Karen Gilmore 
Vice President, Customer Services 






